
 
 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
Changes to the Roadway Network: 

Overnight Work  
From Monday, March 19th, 2018 at 10pm  

through Friday, March 23, 2018 at 5:00AM 
 
As part of the close out construction at 461 Dean Street, paving work will require temporary road changes.   
 
Starting Monday night March 19th, every night until  March 23rd, between 10pm to  5am the next morning, construction 
crews will fully close Dean Street between 6th Avenue and Flatbush Avenue in front of 461 Dean Street for street 
paving  and striping operations.  
 
In addition, construction crews will close 2 to 3 north bound lanes on Flatbush Avenue between Dean Street and 5th 
Avenue for street paving and striping operations.  All impacted street areas will be reopened each morning at 5 am to 
regular traffic.   
 
Flaggers and signage will be provided, as applicable, to redirect traffic and pedestrians around the work areas. 
 
  
 

 


